
From: Martinez, Sally-
Sent: Friday, May 18, 2001 8:12 AM 
To: 'wwbramlett@apex2000.net' 
Cc: Phillips, Dorothy 
Subject: FW: Operator Change 

Regarding the message I sent you yesterday regarding the operator change from Saba Energy to 
GREKA, AM, Chris Williams advised me that you do need the additional bonding. Please contact 
Dorothy Phillips @ (505) 476-3461 to acquire that bonding.... 

Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2001 3:36 PM 
To: 'wwbramlett@apex2000.net' 

Subject: Operator Change < 

Mr. Bramlett: 
We are in receipt of your bonding information under the new name Greka AM, Inc. On the initial . 
list I sent you on April 19 t h, two wells show they need additional bonding in the amount of 10,000 
each. When there are 10 or more wells being transferred, additional bonding may apply. This is 
at the discretion of the district supervisors. I have contacted Chris Williams,; Hobbs District 
Supervisor if the additional bonding will apply to these wells. If so, you need to acquire additional 
bonding in the amount of 20,000 for these wells. I will let you know as soon as Chris Williams 
advised me as to what to do. 

Thank you cooperation and patience. 
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